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Update on Acquisition of New Zealand's FX Networks  
 
Vocus Communications Limited (ASX:VOC) is pleased to confirm that following its announcement of the 
proposed acquisition of FX Networks Limited (FX) on 2 July 2014 and the notice of meeting sent to Vocus 
shareholders on 18 July 2014 in relation to the FX acquisition, Vocus has today given the required 
Takeover Notice under rule 41 of the New Zealand Takeover's Code to FX.   
 
A complete copy of the New Zealand Takeover Notice and its attachments is available on the Company's 
website at http://www.vocus.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2014/07/Takeover-Notice-25-7-14.pdf 
 
Vocus will continue to update the market on key steps in the FX acquisition process as they are 
completed.   
 
 
 
For more information:   James Spenceley  
    Chief Executive Officer  
    T: 02 8999 8999 
    info@vocus.com.au 
 
 
 
 
About Vocus (ASX:VOC): Vocus Communications is an ASX listed leading telecommunications provider 
of Data Centre, Dark Fibre and International Internet connectivity across Australia, NZ, Singapore and the 
US.  The company provides high performance, high availability, and highly scalable communications 
solutions, which allow service providers to quickly and easily deploy new services for their own customer 
base.   
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